County Wide Appraisal Service, Inc.
P.O. Box 176
Onekama, MI 49675

Monthly Assessor's Report for October 18, 2016

All of the deeds, transfer affidavits, PRE and rescind affidavits have
been processed.

The Township computer was updated with data and attachments on
October 6.

We have been field inspecting the transferred and new and ongoing
construction properties. The pictures are attached, but the cards
have not been updated.

On October 14, we received a final opinion and judgment from the

Michigan Tax Tribunal. It was for the Kaskinen appeal. We also
responded to a Michigan Tax Tribunal appeal on October 3.

I will continue to keep you informed on the assessing process.

Respectfully submitted,
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Ginny Mdr+tz

Bear Lake Township Assessor



